TPP

Teen Pregnancy Prevention
PARENT NOTIFICATION

Dear Parent:
On   ,                  7th graders will participate in an educational program called “The Best is Worth Waiting For” as part of the middle school Health curriculum.
The program is part of a county wide, multi-year initiative to bring children age appropriate information about healthy relationships, sexuality and abstinence. The program also fulfills the Ohio Department of Education’s abstinence education requirements.

The 7th grade program focuses on developing healthy relationships, emotional and physical consequences of teen sexual involvement, resisting peer and media influence and the benefits of abstinence.

The program is sponsored by the Teen Pregnancy Prevention Project of the Geauga County Board of Education. TPP also surveys students both before and after the program to determine any positive impact the program has had on their knowledge, opinions and attitudes about sexual behavior.
Please contact                           if you have any questions, would like further information or if you do not wish your child to participate in the program or survey.

Sincerely,

Karen Lackey

TPP Director

TPP

Teen Pregnancy Prevention 

An initiative of the Geauga County Board of Education & the Family First Council

